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Hedgehogs Blog – Autumn Term 2
Hi everybody,
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We have had such a busy term settling into our new class, but we have finally made it to Christmas! The children have been exploring a range of activities relating to our topic this term – ‘Everyday life’. We have been practising our transitioning to and from the minibus to explore our local area for Geography, and we have been following our timetables and learning the days of the week for History. In Science, we have been exploring plants and the changes in the seasons from Autumn to Winter. We have been engaging in a range of Maths activities and fine motor activities, phonics activities, sensory stories and Attention Autism sessions. One of our favourite stories this term has been ‘Stick Man’ where we explored the story props and sensory trays. It has been a very fun packed term, and we are looking forward to seeing what Santa brings us for Christmas for having such a great start to the year!
Here are some photos from this term…
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Have a wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year! 😊
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Many thanks, Demi and the Hedgehogs Team 
